Supplemental Information - Received 29.10.24

From: Qe i s st e A8 )

Date: 29 October 2024 at 15:26:07 GMT
To: Licensing <Licensing@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk>
Subject: RE 24608466 View 62

Hi,

We have already written to object to the extension of the licensing hours for View 62 -
24608466 and as we are unable to attend the online meeting on Thursday at 10am, we
would like to expand on our views.

Whilst we are not against the development of responsible businesses on the Island, we
continue to have serious concerns about extending licensing hours.

We live on <l nearby and have often experienced disturbed nights due to noisy
and aggressive behaviour from late night drinking on the Island. This can be very
intimidating especially late at night and into the early hours. This is always worse in the
summer months.

Allowing additional late opening hours will, in our opinion, exacerbate the situation
creating an even more intimidating environment for the local residents.

Whilst we accept that responsible bar owners and operators have an element of control
over activities and behaviour within their premises, once customers leave this limited

ability is lost completely.

Making the Island a late night drinking destination when there is no readily available
transport home can only make a difficult situation worse.

Regards

Sent from my iPhone



